THOMAS P. DINAPOLI COMPTROLLER ROBÍN R. RABII DIRECTOR



STATE OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE STATE COMPTROLLER

Bureau of State Payroll Services 110 State Street Albany, New York 12236

Dear Employee:

The enclosed Form W-2C adjusts your wages reported for a previous calendar year. The correction is necessary because this adjustment took place after your original Form W-2 was issued. The adjustment may be a result of a Workers' Compensation Award or other changes to reported data. Employees who elect to amend a previously filed tax return will need to use the enclosed Form W-2C to do so.

No further action is required if you previously received (from your Agency payroll officer or from the Office of the State Comptroller) copies of Form W-2C and have filed the necessary tax returns with the IRS and the New York State Department of Taxation and Finance.

If you have any questions, please contact the Office of the State Comptroller's Bureau of State Payroll Services, Deductions Section, Customer Service Team, at (518) 474-4042 or by e-mail to payrolldeduction@osc.state.ny.us.

Please note: The IRS and New York State statute of limitations for filing amended tax returns is three years from the filing due date of your original W-2.

Sincerely,

Róbin R. Rabii, Director

Bureau of State Payroll Services